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Oct. 27, 2014 

Meeting called to order by Chief Jim Dolloff 

Nine members present: Josh G, Jason B, Allen D, Chad N, Keith S, Kyle E, Bruce C and Jeff S 

Also present Norman Blake and Joe Pierce from the planning Board, Gary McNeil, Olen Thomas from 

the Selectmen Board. And Dean Wood from Woods Pellet Mill.  

 

Dean Wood gave a presentation of the fire suppression system that will be in the pellet mill that’s being 

built between Pigeon Brook rd. and Pequawket Trail. 

 Sunday November 2
nd 

at 09:00 the Fire Chiefs will do a site walk through to determine where to place 

dry hydrants and make a proposal to the Planning Board.  

Ground ladder testing was done Friday October 24
th
 all but 2 passed, one off Engine 4 and one off   

Ladder 5  

The town is looking for volunteers for Emergency Medical Responders (first responders) class.  

Meeting adjourned 21:10 

Next Meeting November 24
th

 2014 19:00 at station 2  
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